Lynn,

Below is the correspondence that we received today from Energy Transfer informing us that they
would not be able to take our gas should we put odorant in it as per the City’s ordinance.

Thanks,

Paul

From: Gary McAtee <gmcatee @gulfcoastenergyinc.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 2:03 PM

To: Paul Mueller <pmueller@muelrexp.com>

Subject: FW: Mueller Expl Tidwell # 1 Gas

Importance: High

From: Mueller, Gregory fmailto:Greqorv.Mueiler@enerqvtransfer.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 11:47 AM

To: Gary McAtee

Subject: RE: Mueller Expl Tidwell # 1 Gas

Importance: High

Gary

The pipeline that the new well would come into predominantly carries gas for the local plants in the
Texas City area. Some of the plants cannot take gas that has odorant in it due to the processes that they
use the gas for. At this time we are still trying to figure out what the future will bring to us pipelines and
our customers.

I have been told that gathering lines from a well to a pipeline like ours should not have to add odorant at
the wellhead into the gathering line. Your producer may want to check with a natural gas attorney or
their in-house attorney to see what they can find out about the odorant issue.

That's about all that | have uncovered at this point. | tried to call my attorney but he is out today. | will
try again tomorrow.

Thanks

Gregory L. Mueller

Sr. Director Producer Services
Energy Transfer

Houston Pipe Line Company LP
1300 Main Street

Houston, Texas 77002

Office 713-989-7918

Fax 713-989-1215

Cell 713-302-9094
gregory.mueller@energvtransfer.com




